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Dear Anna 

 

I want to thank you for your contribution to the Topol Review so far, and for all your input during Dr Eric 
Topol’s visit last week. You are a significant part of a truly engaged team and I wanted to take this 
opportunity to acknowledge the expertise and experience you bring to this review, and to pass on Dr 
Topol’s personal thanks as well.  
 
This review will ultimately enable NHS staff to make the most of the opportunities that technology can 
bring, to improve services for patients and help ensure a sustainable NHS, and I look forward to 
continuing our work together on this programme.  
 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Patrick Mitchell 

 

Senior Responsible Officer for the Topol Review 

Regional Director – South of England 
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